
 

 OFFICIAL 

THE NORTH YORKSHIRE COUNCIL 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF BRIDLEWAY 05.39/1/1, SUTTON 

IN CRAVEN 
NOTICE NO 244 

 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - SECTION 14(2a) 

(AS AMENDED) 
 
 
North Yorkshire Council hereby gives notice that from 18th February 
2025 until 22nd February 2025 inclusive, no pedestrian, cyclist or 
horse riders shall proceed along Public Bridleway 05.39/1/1 in 
Sutton in Craven between grid references SE0115445 and 
SE01104439, due to welding repairs to the footbridge. 
 
The closure will be put into effect when necessary by means of the 
erection of notices and signs.   
 
Access for pedestrians to premises will be maintained at all times. 
 
The alternative route is: - The alternative route for footpath users 
goes South down Corn Mill Walk, West along Main Street, 
Northwest along Mill Street/Bridge Road, North up Holme Ln, over 
the bridge and then turning East to join Footpath 05.39/24/1.   
The suggested alternative route for bridleway users goes South 
down Corn Mill Walk, East along Sutton Ln, North up 
B6265/Skipton Road where it then joins the other end of the 
Bridleway in Bradford’s area. 
 
 
 
All enquiries to: Customer Services 0300 131 2 131 
 
 
Dated 18th February 2025 
 
 
 
 
BARRY KHAN 
Assistant Chief Executive (Legal and Democratic Services) 
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